Dear Upland Terrace Family,

	The 2011-12 school year is almost over. Can you believe it? This month is a very important time at Upland Terrace as students in grades 3-6 will be participating in end-of-year CRT testing. 3rd through 6th grade students will be taking computer-based tests for language arts, math, and science. It is crucial that all students are at school on time every day, receive plenty of rest at night, and eat a nutritious breakfast before coming to school. It would be wonderful if every student could remain at school for the entire school day, every day. Thank you for all of your cooperation to ensure that this testing is beneficial to our students, teachers, and school.  	
	As we approach the end of the year, any lunch money remaining in your child's account will be transferred over to next year. If they are moving on to junior high school and remaining in Granite School District, their money will be transferred to an account at the junior high. Please notify the school office to request a refund. If your student(s) will be eating hot lunch during these last few weeks of school, please make sure your student’s lunch account is current. When your student brings a note home from the lunchroom as a reminder that their account is getting low, please send money to school with them the very next day. 
 	Students who participated in Advanced Learner Testing for the next school year will receive test results this month.  We have convened our school’s Advanced Learner Committee, and letters will be sent in the mail to inform parents of test results and placement information for the coming 2012-2013 school year.
	Looking forward to the 2012-13 school year, we are beginning the process of gathering current email addresses for every parent or guardian in our school. I am compiling these email addresses to make a group email list to send communications directly to parents and guardians from the principal’s office. Please visit our schools website at www.uplandterraceelementary.weebly.com and click on the PARENT/ GUARDIAN EMAIL link. Thank you for taking a few minutes to complete this survey and help me with my goal to communicate with you more effectively in the future. 
 	On behalf of the faculty, staff, and students at Upland Terrace I would like to express thanks and appreciation to Holly Brain, PTA President, and the PTA board for their enthusiasm and dedication to our wonderful school. Their hard work has truly been a blessing for our school!
	I wish you all a happy spring and a long, restful summer! 

Sincerely,
Andy Carbaugh    
